Dear NCI-CONNECT and BTTC Colleagues, 

Our annual NCI-CONNECT (Comprehensive Oncology Network Evaluating Rare CNS Tumors) and Brain Tumor Trials Collaborative (BTTC) Meeting is July 29-30, 2021, 12 p.m. – 4 p.m. ET both days, virtually. We are very excited to host these strategic meetings and to continue our wonderful collaborations in the BTTC and NCI-CONNECT programs. Two attendees from each NCI-CONNECT/BTTC site are allowed to attend. 
  
Please visit our website to register and learn more: 
· Overview 
· Registration 

On behalf of the NCI-CONNECT and BTTC team, we want to thank you for your continued support and participation in the NCI-CONNECT and BTTC.  We look forward to seeing you in July!

Event Contact: Brittany Cordeiro, Brittany.cordeiro@nih.gov, 240-760-6334.

Thank you,

Dr. Mark Gilbert 
Senior Investigator and Chief, Neuro-Oncology Branch, NCI/NIH

Dr. Terri Armstrong
Senior Investigator & Deputy Branch Chief, Neuro-Oncology Branch, NCI/NIH




